We have another new column for the Mustang Times. This
one will be called “Pony Plates” and is a blatant copy of a
feature which editor John Pilon has in his magazine Chevro-
land Nues. It was one suggested by several readers as well.

All of the photos appearing here were taken at the Eastern
National in Columbia. We are, however, urging that any
interested member submit a photo of his Mustang's per-
sonalized plate along with any special tale that might be
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behind it. We like the coded ones that indicate the owner's
message if you can break the code. Like STOPDK, obviously
a dentist’s plate. But this will not be a requirement. The only
requirement (other than that of a decent photo) will be that
the plate has to be attached to a Mustang.

Like all the features in the magazine, ‘‘Pony Plates” will
continue if it is supported. We can’t do it without your help!
So please take the time to send vour picture.




